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As of 10 September 2024 (the “effective date”), the following changes have come into
force in relation to the Oversight Committees governing some of CBA’s administered
benchmarks and indices:

1. The previous four (4) separate and independent Oversight Committees
governing respectively the Petroleum, BrokerTec US Treasuries, EBS FX and CVOL
families of benchmarks have been consolidated into a single, newly formed independent
Oversight Committee, namely the “CME Benchmark Administration Oversight
Committee”.

2. In addition to these 4 families of benchmarks, the new CME Benchmark
Administration Oversight Committee will also cover CBA’s recently launched new
benchmark, the CME EUR/USD Cross-Currency Basis benchmark.

3. Accordingly, as of the effective date, the four Oversight Committees mentioned
above were disbanded and the new CME Benchmark Administration Oversight
Committee was established.

Please note that no changes were made to the RFR and Term SOFR Oversight
Committees, respectively.

Any comments or queries regarding this change should be send to benchmark@cmegroup.com
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